

Our Ref CL/CAH

13th April 2011

Dear Sir

In reply to your Freedom of Information requested, as detailed below, this has been passed to the Corporate Secretary's Department for reply.

"I see per a previous FoI request (to N Brun) that the DHB Bye-Laws are 'in the process of being updated' from the version you've published (Bye-laws 1953).

I see that the original 1953 bye-laws have been brought into line with regard to fines with the Criminal Justice Act 1967 (from  $1^{st}$  January 1968).

Can you confirm if any further updates have been made to the bye-laws to bring them into line with later versions of the Criminal Justice act, specifically around fines being based on a Standard Scale rather than a fixed maximum? And if so, please provide details."

As soon as I receive a reply from the Corporate Secretary I hope to answer your questions to your satisfaction. I will be in further contact with you at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

C. Libby |
Inspector

STOR IN PEOPL